  PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

                                             MEETING MINUTES
TUESDAY 30th September 2014
 Attendees:
14 Attendees, names removed for patient confidentiality reasons.

Apologies:

6 apologies, names removed for patient confidentiality reasons.

	Agenda Item

	Discussion /Action 
	By Whom/When



	Welcome & Apologies

	
	All

	New pharmacy service mailshot
	JP brought to attention new pharmacy service available to patients.
	

	CCG Patient Engagement Event

	TK agreed to attend the event in October.  He will feed back at a future meeting.
	TK

	Update public Information on Screens in waiting room
	It was brought to attention of VF that a couple of the videos playing in the waiting room are out of date.  VF explained that there is no quick way for her to review these.  These will be removed this week.
	VF/03.10.14

	NHS Summary Care Record
	CL informed all about the new summary care record.  All thought it was a good idea and we should inform new patients about this.
	VF /CL hence forth

	Complaints
	VF discussed complaints with the PPG.  Main topics getting through on the telephone, waiting for appointments, how long it takes to answer the phone.  Discussed interventions put in place to date and plans for future.

	VF/
December 2014

	Total Triage
	Dr Harris came to talk to the PPG about practice plans to introduce Total Triage system from December.
It is anticipated a change to total triage will increase the capacity as patient demand is so great.  It is hoped that this will address the PPG action plan priority areas.

The PPG aired their concerns about the impact this may have on old people and how children would be handled.  Also some concerns were raised about safeguarding.  However mainly thought this could be a good change.
The system will be evaluated in May 2015
	VF/
December 2014


	AOB

Falls Prevention Service
	A member of the PPG informed all of his good experience with the falls service and thought this should be more widely advertised.  VF explained that any patient that would benefit would be referred to the service by the GPs.
	

	Date of Next Meeting
	Tuesday 9 December 2014
	


